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Access Permit # 21-17, Parcel ID HV2427

Bob Avonda <Bob@avondaair.com>
Tue 10/17/2023 1:00 PM
To:​Tyler Machia <tmachia@richmondvt.gov>;​Tammy Avonda <Tammy@avondaair.com>​

Tyler,
 
I am aware that our approval for the access road is due to expire on November 2nd, and I am requesting that you
please extend for a 12 month period.
 
We are talking to excavators now about starting  in the Spring when the road posting is lifted.  Once this work is
started we will abide by all approval stipulations.
 
Please let me know if you need any further information
 
 
Sincerely
 
 
 
 
 
Bob Avonda


